News Worth Sharing:
Test Site update

As we continue to see a decrease in COVID-19 cases, we are also seeing a
decrease in testing, and as a result, our partners at DPH have notified us that
testing on Sundays will be discontinued. The site continues to be open Tuesdays
and Thursdays from 3:00p - 6:00.

We also have home test kits available to pick up in the First Selectman’s office
at Town Hall.

Thank you all for continuing to play a big role in keeping our community on the
road to recovery!

Stay well,
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Jean C. Speck
First Selectman

visit our website: www.townofkentct.org
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